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Townsend, Erle

From: kerby@littlefieldsgarage.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:49 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EVS IN MAINE

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I HOPE MAINE BEP KNOW THAT THE CLIMATE IN MAINE IS DIFFERENT THAT THE CLIMATE IN 

CALIFORNIA. EVS DON'T DO VERY WELL IN COLDER CLIMATES LOOK WHAT HAPPENED IN THE 

MID WEST LAST WEEK. 

 

WE SHOULD NOT HAVE ANOTHER STATE DICTATE WHAT WE DO IN OUR STATE. I THINK WE 

NEED TO WAIT AND NOT PUT PEOPLE AT RISK IN THE NORTHER CLIMATE. 

THEY ARE TRYING TO DO TO MUCH TO QUICK. 

 

THANKS 

 

KERBY LITTLEFIELD 

 


